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79 South Street 

Wrentham, MA 02093 
 

Flag Football 2018 
 

Wrentham Recreation will be offering a fall flag football program 

to boys and girls in grades 1-8, open to Wrentham and non-Wrentham 

residents.  This year we are adopting some of the NFL60 program, 

including shirts, and playoffs for Grades 3-8 at the end of the season.  

Online registration is open as of Friday, July 21st on the Town of 

Wrentham website http://www.wrentham.ma.us/wrentham-ma-

depts/wrentham-mass-recreation.  The cost is $130 for the first 

family member, $115 for the second and $105 for the third.  Anyone 

interested in coaching should also indicate that on the registration 

form.  All coaches will need to complete a C.O.R.I. form – you can print 

the form from the webpage and return it with a photocopy of your 

license. 

Information on game dates are available on the website.  

Information on the coaches meeting will be available on the site in 

August.  The season will begin with a meet and greet/team practice on 

Wednesday, August 29th.  The 8-game season will start on Saturday, 

September 8th.  There will be a playoff week for Grades 3-8 the week 

of October 29th. 

The season will run from August 29th through November 3rd, with 

practices on 8/29,09/1, 9/5 and 9/12, and games on some Wednesdays 

and most Saturdays.  There will be 2 Saturdays during the season when 

there will not be games due to softball tournaments at the complex.  

The complete schedule is posted on the website 

 

 

For more information, call the Recreation Office at 508-384-5427.  

Updates will also be posted on the Recreation Facebook page. 

http://www.wrentham.ma.us/wrentham-ma-depts/wrentham-mass-recreation
http://www.wrentham.ma.us/wrentham-ma-depts/wrentham-mass-recreation

